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Argyll and Bute Single Outcome Agreement – final submission 

1. SUMMARY 

The full CPP meeting of 4 March approved the draft Argyll and Bute Single 
Outcome Agreement (SOA) for submission to the Government. 

Additional work to develop the content has led to further improvements to the 
SOA (appended to this report).  

2. RECOMMENDATION 

That the Management Committee agrees the revised 2009 Single Outcome 
Agreement for Argyll and Bute for final submission to the Government 

3. BACKGROUND 

The CPP agreed the draft SOA for submission on 4 March. Some minor 
changes to the content – mainly adding some more information about Gaelic 
– were made after the draft was considered by the Council on 5 March. 

The Government has provided feedback after the submission. This feedback 
was positive with a small number of suggestions to develop some of the 
content further. This feedback and additional changes identified by the team 
working on the SOA have developed the content further. 

The revised SOA has more information on the response to the economic 
downturn, the ambition of the CPP and equalities. Some changes have been 
made to the success measures, partly to add in more data and partly to refine 
the links between the measures and the outcomes. 

 

SALLY REID 

Argyll and Bute Council Chief Executive 

24 April 2009 

 

For Further Information Contact: 

Brian Barker, Policy and Strategy Manager, 01546 604436, brian.barker@argyll-
bute.gov.uk 
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Appendix 1 – Argyll and Bute Single Outcome Agreement 

 


